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UPDATE TO 

STOP USE ADVISORY TO THE WIND ENERGY INDUSTRY 

COMPATIBILITY OF POWERED CLIMB ASSIST SYSTEMS WITH 

CLIMBING LADDER FALL ARREST SYSTEMS 
 

In the interests of worker safety, 3M Fall Protection (3M) notified the industry in December of 
2019 that 3M does not permit climb assist systems (CAS) to be used in conjunction with 3M’s 
Climbing Ladder Fall Arrest Systems (CLFAS)1, unless such CAS are verified by 3M as being 
compatible with 3M’s CLFAS. Absent such verification, 3M urges you to discontinue use of 
CAS in conjunction with 3M’s CLFAS. CAS are accessory systems and are not fall arrest 
systems. 

 
In order to protect workers from the risk of serious injury or death due to incompatible systems, 
3M has continued to work with manufacturers and customers in the wind energy industry to 
reach agreement and support testing. 

 
Based on lab testing intended to simulate field conditions completed cooperatively with 
SafeWorks, 3M has determined that, for certain products, when the CAS is used in the 
ascent, stop, and descent modes, the 3M CLFAS
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